Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: Taipalus, Madison (SPAC/PSPC)

Sent: March 19, 2020 12:53 PM

To: Taipalus, Madison (SPAC/PSPC)

Subject: Information Regarding Potential Suppliers to Support our COVID-19 Response
Importance: High
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Parliamentary colleagues,

I am reaching out to share information with you regarding suppliers for goods and services related to the COVID-19
pandemic. In addition to leveraging existing sources of supply, PSPC is now proactively engaging industry to help meet
Canada’s needs.

Many of us are receiving information from potential suppliers or individuals with helpful information on the COVID-19
response. | invite you to direct suppliers that seek to provide products and services to this website:
https://buyandsell.gc.ca/calling-all-suppliers-help-canada-combat-covid-19. As this website will continue to be updated,
please encourage suppliers to check back for new information that may be posted.

My department is reviewing the significant number of responses and identifying potential suppliers for the goods and
services that may be required as the COVID-19 situation continues to evolve.

Thank you in advance for your assistance in sharing this information.
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact my ministerial team at the following coordinates,

- Atlantic Region - Neil McKenna — neil.mckenna2@canada.ca<mailto:neil.mckenna2 @canada.ca>

- Québec Region - Anthony Laporte — Anthony.laporte@canada.ca<mailto:Anthony.laporte@canada.ca>

- Ontario Region - Dovejot Parmar — dovejot.parmar@canada.ca<mailto:dovejot.parmar@canada.ca>

- Prairies, Western & Northern Region - Madison Taipalus- —
Madison.taipalus@canada.ca<mailto:Madison.taipalus@canada.ca>

Sincerely,

Anita Anand, MP Oakville
Minister of Public Services & Procurement
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Chers collegues parliementaires,
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